
Onderwerp: Thank you 

Dear Christine and other friends in Waalre Municipality, 

On behalf of all the participants in “Team Ishøj – Waalre 2017” I would like to thank you so 

much for the great days we spent together with you in Waalre from August 7th to 10th. 

We are so thankful for your kind hospitality and all the work and effort you have done to 

organize these days at our benefit: the trip with the horse-drawn carriages, the visit in the 

“Carillon Oude Willibrorduskerk” and the playing of the Danish national anthem, the very 

tasty dinner in your cozy home and not to forget the very nice accommodation at the Bastion 

Hotel. 

For us to see it all has really been a huge success! 

We feel sure that one of our visions: “making social relations” could not have come true in a 

better way, and this had not been possible without your way of welcoming us and being 

together with us during our stay. 

We all look forward to seeing you again, maybe in Ishøj next year! 

Once again: Thank you so much and please send our warmest greetings to the other 

participants we met from Waalre Municipality. 

 

Kind regards, 

Esben Skau  
 


